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Do you know an outstanding educator, or volunteer?  If so, now is the time to nominate that person to be recognized by the Chinook Middle School PTSA.  Every year, your PTSA honors worthy individuals with the Outstanding Educator Award, or the Golden Acorn Award. 
The GOLDEN ACORN AWARD is given to people who have given exemplary volunteer service to children and youth in our school community, in recognition of their continued and dedicated service.  
The OUTSTANDING EDUCATOR AWARD is presented to an individual who has made significant contributions that enhance the education of children. An educator may be a teacher, specialist, support staff or administrator.  
We would like you to participate in the selection of our award recipients through your nominations.  Our awards committee will make the final selection.  Thank You! 

I recommend that ____________________________________________________________be considered for
 Golden Acorn or Outstanding Educator.(circle one).  

Describe why this person is an outstanding educator or volunteer.  Please describe the programs/activities they employ to enhance education; their PTSA service; their service to the community.  What makes this individual exceptional or outstanding? 

______________________________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________________________



Submitted by:___________________________________________Date:_______________________
Please submit nominations by May 10th.  Forms may be emailed to secretary@chinookptsa.org. Completed forms can also be dropped off at the Chinook MS front office, addressed to PTSA. 
Please contact Melissa Rohde (melissarohde@outlook.com) or Rachel Hildahl (rachelhildahl@yahoo.com) if you have any questions. 
